Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 447

From: ]
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Proposed extension of Public Health Bill
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 3:35:16 PM

Dear Minister for Health,

I am writing to let you know how displeased and upset I am at the idea of extending the
Public Health Bill.

I am strenuously opposed to any suggestion of a further 6 month extension, especially in
view of the indisputable facts that

have now presented themselves, both here and overseas.

The Omicron variant of the Covid 19 is no more dangerous than the flu. With such a large
majority of people now vaccinated,

there is no logical reason to extend these powers for a further 6 months.
Within our society, businesses and normal social interaction are completely jeopardised by
this unnecessary intrusion. Current lockdowns and no jab no job policies must end in

order to bring normal life back into our communities.

I implore you to not extend these powers.

Yours Sincerely

Sue Cohen
Special Education Teacher
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